
 

The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss 

 

Budget Report 

Report Title: Doctor Recruitment Budget 2021 

Prepared By: Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer 

Department: Doctor Recruitment 

Date: Feb. 26, 2021 

Report Number: TR-2021-02-6 File Number: F05 BUD21  

Attachments: Kincardine Program Request 

 

Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby receives for information Report 

No. TR-2021-02-6 prepared by Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer  

Budget Overview: 

2021 Proposed Budget  Total Net Expenditures: $30,568.00 

Compare to: Total Net 

Expenditures 

Difference ($) Difference (%) 

2020 Budget $30,568.00 $0.00 0% 

2020 Actual $30,568.00 $0.00 0% 

 

Discussion: 

For several years, the Township has been supporting both the Wingham and 

Kincardine physician recruitment programs. 

Treasurer’s Comments: 

Kincardine’s request for continued support od $17,000.00 is attached. 

Wingham’s budget is scheduled to be reviewed on March 22, 2021 and is expected 

to be the same as last year, $13,568.00. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 



 

The information provided in this report is consistent with and in keeping with the 

Municipality’s Vision & Mission. The recommendations contribute to our goals in 

achieving an accessible community by being open and transparent. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


